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June 19, 2009
Dear Parents,

As in previous years, we will be purchasing your child’s school supplies for the upcoming school year.  The cost is $40.00.  You have the option of paying it in full in September or paying $30.00 in September and $10.00 in January.  We also ask that you send 2 boxes of Kleenex with your child on the first day of school.  Thank you for your cooperation.  We are looking forward to working with your children in the upcoming school year.  Have a restful and enjoyable summer! 

Sincerely,

Ms. O’Toole(O’Reilly) and Mrs. Moody

Miss Matheson and Ms. Sheasgreen(Frost)
Grade One and Two Teachers

